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Monday 1st July 2019 

 
Dear Parents 

 
 
Just five days to go until the children finally get to perform their amazing version of the 

Lion King Jr to kick off our annual summer social event. 

 

Doors open to friends and family at 5.30pm and we will be aiming for a 6.00pm start so 

please make sure you are in your seats with time to spare. We are expecting the marquee 

to be full, so don’t forget your tickets, as you will need these to enter the marquee. 

 

Children will need to arrive between 5.00pm and 5.15pm so that they have time to get 

changed into their costumes and prepare for the evening ahead. All children should enter 

via the front doors and report to their classroom and class teachers for registration.  

Please ensure you allow plenty of time for them to make sure they have everything they 

need before the show begins. 

 

We hope you are looking forward to our production as much as the children and staff 

team are. We have already had a fabulous time in school preparing everything for the 

evening and we hope you really enjoy the show. 

 

Thank you again for all of your support, 

 
Kind regards 

 

 
 

Adrian King and Dan Taylor 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

C.E. Primary School                          
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